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Hello Everyone, 

This week we have had two parent/carer 

consultations for the primary school. I am delighted to 

have had the opportunity to meet so many of the 

parents and carers from the primary phase and to be 

able to speak with you about your child. The uptake 

for the parents evening was 100%, this is a fantastic 

turn out and fully supportive of a collaborative 

parent/school partnership. The feedback has been 

excellent and our teachers were delighted to have 

been able to share the outstanding progress which so 

many of our pupils have made.  A huge well done to 

all of our wonderful pupils and staff and also thank 

you to you for your on-going support.  

As you know the Year 11 students will not be taking 

external examinations for their IGCSEs. Cambridge has 

released the following information as a guideline of 

how the assessments will take place. Results will be 

based upon teacher assessment, the type of evidence 

could include, mock exams, coursework and 

assignments. All work will be authenticated (that is as 

a school we will quality assure the work).   

Parent/carer consultations for Yrs 7 & 8 will take place 

on 6th April and Yrs 9 & 10 on 8th April; appointments 

will be arranged as usual. I will of course be available 

and look forward to welcoming you. 

Finally two reminders, the swimming gala will take 

place next Thursday, please see the accompanying 

letter for details. Lastly, the PTA has arranged a school 

disco on 24th April. Tickets are available until next 

Wednesday from the school office priced at £1.50. We 

hope that you are able to come along and enjoy this 

event whilst supporting our PTA. 

Happy weekend, 

Farah  
Head teacher 
 

 

 

 

Foundation Stage went to visit the Dentist! 

Last week we visited the Dental Surgery.  We have been 

learning about people who help us and we know that Mr 

Rob looks after our teeth.  We had a fantastic visit and 

had lots of fun too!   

Thank you from the Foundation Stage.  

 

 

  

 

We met Doogie the dog and Mr Rob showed us how we 

need to brush our teeth to keep them clean and healthy. 

  

 

 

 

We played a game by sorting out the good food and the 

bad food for our teeth.  

And then we had a ride on the magical chair! 

  

 

 

 

‘Year 3 and 4 have been testing the properties of 

rocks in science this week. Our team of brainy boffins 

successfully tested for hardness, permeability, and the 

presence of carbonates.’ 

 

 

 

 


